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Dear Peter,  
 

I thank you through Paolo for the donation to our National Association IJVAS of which I am vice president.  

For years I have been involved in music teaching and in particular with this association we are involved in bringing jazz 

and improvised music into schools and educational contexts.  

Your contribution will help many children to approach music and stimulate their natural creativity. 

Thanks again from me and from my colleagues who share this mission with me. 

 

 

With respect and admiration, 

Sonia Peana 

For 

IJVAS 

 

https://www.iljazzvascuola.eu/ 

https://www.iljazzvascuola.eu/

